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 Campus Announcements for the week of September 17, 2001
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
1. 2nd Annual Careers In The Bioscience Industry Seminar Series.

2. "Life on the Picket Line"

3. DMV visiting Student Activities Center

4. Marine Sciences Research Center-Friday Seminar Speaker

5. The Employee's Activity Council Presents, Kykuit, the
Rockefeller Estate and Historic Phillipsburg Manor

6. International Education Week 2001 - November 12 - 16

7. Travel Tip

8. $1000 Fiction Prize winner comes to Stony Brook

9. Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation "Walk to Cure" 9/23/01
Notice of Road Closings

10. Living World Public Lecture Series Sponsored by Ecology and
Evolution Department

11. Asian American Faculty Staff Association: First Meeting And
Election Of Officers

12. DEADLINE FOR NOTIFING PROVOST'S OFFICE ? SEPTEMBER 28
NOMINATIONS FOR DISTINGUISHED SERVICE PROFESSOR AND DISTINGUISHED
TEACHING PROFESSOR.

13. CELT Workshop
Monday,September 24th from 2-3:30pm

14. Sexual Harassment Prevention Training- September 25

15. CELT Workshop Wednesday, September 26th 12:45 - 1:45

16. Join the UUP team in the Walk for Beauty

17. Access to HSC Library Electronic Resources

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
1. 2nd Annual Careers In The Bioscience Industry Seminar Series.

The Center for Biotechnology is proud to present the 2nd Annual
Careers in the Bioscience Industry seminar series. These seminars
are a must attend for all graduate students in the life sciences,
engineering and computing fields. Hear key industry leaders speak
on the diverse careers opportunities in the bioscience industry.



The first seminar, Careers in Corporate R & D, will be held on
September 19, 2001. 5 pm to 7 pm, Alliance Room. Guest Speaker:
Dr. Bob Larson. Associate Director, BioPharmaceuticals. Pall
Corporation. Complete details on the seminar series can be found
on http://www.biotech.sunysb.edu/news.html#seminar

Submitted by:              Angeline Judex

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

2. "Life on the Picket Line"

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 12:40-2:00 pm Latin American & Caribbean
Center (LACC) Conference Room - SBS N320 Prof. JAVIER AUYERO,
Department of Sociology Discusses "Life on the Picket Line".
Writing biographies of rising protests in the global south.

Submitted by:              Domenica Tafuro/CAS

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

3. DMV visiting Student Activities Center

Department of Motor Vehicles will be on campus at the Student
Activities Center for the following dates, Sept.17, 18 , and 19.
The time for transactions are from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM , and
will take place in the main lobby.

Submitted by:              Jack Franqui/OSA

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

4. Marine Sciences Research Center-Friday Seminar Speaker

Dr. Charles Flagg of Brookhaven National Laboratory will be at
Marine Sciences Research Center on Friday, September 21st in
Endeavour Hall, room 120 @ 12:30 P.M. for the Friday Seminar
Series.

His topic will be "Georges Bank and the oceanography underlying a
highly productive region."

Refreshments will be served at 12:15 P.M.

Submitted by:              Patricia Corn/MSRC

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

5. The Employee's Activity Council Presents, Kykuit, the
Rockefeller Estate and Historic Phillipsburg Manor

There is still space available to visit the fantastic Rockefeller
Estate with it's subterrean art galleries, terraced gardens and
stained glass windows by Chagall.  Date:  Sunday, October 7,
2001, departs 9:00 a.m. from in front of the Administration
building, Price $40.00. Please contact Mary Woodward at 632-9849
for reservations and further information.  Don't miss this
opportunity to see the fall foliage and this incredible national
treasure.  Space is limited, reserve your place today!



Submitted by:              Mary Woodward/Admin

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

6. International Education Week 2001 - November 12 - 16

Mark your calendars.  Details to follow.

Submitted by:              Eugenia Reiersen/Grad

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

7. Travel Tip

Renting a car vs. mileage reimbursement

Did you know that for a trip to Albany is it approximately 50%
cheaper to rent a car from the State contracted agency,
Enterprise Rent a Car, than to use your personal car and look for
mileage re-imbursement. Similar savings would apply to most any
business travel destination. The Stony Brook University account
number with Enterprise is "JN0645".

Submitted by:              James Fabian/Admin

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

8. $1000 Fiction Prize winner comes to Stony Brook

Postponement Announced

Winner of the 10th annual Stony Brook $1000 Short Fiction Prize,
Jennifer Oh of Duke University, will read her winning story
Wednesday October 10 at 4 p.m. in the Poetry Center, 238-239
Humanities. The public is welcome. Only undergraduate students
enrolled at American or Canadian colleges or universities are
eligible for this Prize, which is administered by the Department
of English.

Submitted by:              Carolyn Mcgrath/CAS

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

9. Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation "Walk to Cure" 9/23/01
Notice of Road Closings

On Sunday 9/23/01 the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundations will
hold their annual "Walk to Cure" at Stony Brook.  Forest Drive,
North Loop Road and SAC Drive will be closed from 9:00 am to
12:00 noon.  Bus Service will be rerouted accordingly on that
day.  Students from Roth, Tabler and Roosevelt Quads will not be
able to access all three roads.  Please make arrangements in
advance if you need to exit the three Quads.

Submitted by:              Margaret Abbatiello/Pres

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

10. Living World Public Lecture Series
Sponsored by Ecology and Evolution Department



Professor Jessica Gurevitch will speak on "Fires, Invasion, and
the Ecology of the Long Island Pine Barrens"
When:  Friday, September 21, 2001
Where:  ESS Lecture Theater (Room 001, ESS Building)
Time:  7:30 PM

Dr. Gurevitch will discuss the large-scale fires of 1995 and
their ecological impact on the Long Island Pine Barrens, as well
as how invasive plant species are affecting the Pine Barrens.
More information?
http://life.bio.sunysb.edu/marinebio/livingworld Or contact
Jeffrey Levinton ext. 28602.

Submitted by:              Gwendolyn Luke/CAS

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

11. Asian American Faculty Staff Association: First Meeting And
Election Of Officers

The Asian American Faculty Staff Association (AAFSA) will hold
its first meeting to elect its officers.
DATE: September 17 (Monday).     TIME: 12:00 Noon-1:00 PM.
PLACE: Student Activities Center (SAC) Room 305.

The mission of the AAFSA is (a) to advocate for the recruitment,
hiring,and support of Asian American faculty, staff, and
administrators at SUNY Stony Brook, especially in areas where
Asian Americans are significantly underrepresented; (b) to build
bridges of communication among Asian American faculty and staff ,
and to assist them in such areas a mentoring, tenure and
promotion, grant writing, and recognition for excellence in
research, teaching, or service; and (c) to create community among
faculty, staff, and students through scholarships, fund-raising,
cultural celebrations, colloquia and conferences aimed at
educating the entire campus community about issues of concern to
Asian Americans.

Submitted by:              Teng-fong Wong/CAS

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

12. DEADLINE FOR NOTIFING PROVOST'S OFFICE ? SEPTEMBER 28
NOMINATIONS FOR DISTINGUISHED SERVICE PROFESSOR AND DISTINGUISHED
TEACHING PROFESSOR.

REMINDER:  If you intend to file a nomination for a colleague for
either the SUNY Distinguished Teaching Professor or SUNY
Distinguished Service Professor title by the November 16th
deadline, you need to submit only the SINGLE PAGE NOMINATION FORM
by SEPTEMBER 28 to Regina Funaro, Provost?s Office, 407
Administration Building, Z=1401.  This will enable the Provost?s
office to better facilitate the nomination process.
Subsequently, the full nomination file with supporting
documentation is due November 16, 2001.  The form is also
available at the web at www.sunysb.edu/pres/presawards/cover1/htm
Ms. Funaro can be reached at ex. 2-7016.

Submitted by:              George Meyer/Pres



= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

13. CELT Workshop
Monday,September 24th from 2-3:30pm

Creating a Productive Learning Environment led by Dan Apple from
Pacific Crest.

CELT is located in the Melville Library, room E1337.  For
information and to register for the workshop please go to
www.celt.sunysb.edu and click on Activities Fall 2001.

http://www.celt.sunysb.edu

Submitted by:              Rita Reagan-Redko/Prov

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

14. Sexual Harassment Prevention Training- September 25

Sexual Harassment Prevention

Do you have questions about what sexual harassment really is?
Come to this interactive workshop and learn about your
responsibilities in preventing sexual harassment and the
resources that are available to help you resolve these issues.

This class will be held on September 25, 2001 from 12:30-4:00 in
HSC. Please register by calling Denise Gross in Human Resources
at 632-4501.

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Admin/HRS.nsf/pages/Training_Courses_Human
_Resources_Equal_Employment_Opportunities_Employee_and_Labor_Relations
_Workshops

Submitted by:              Jean Johnston/Pres

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

15. CELT Workshop
Wednesday, September 26th 12:45 - 1:45

Using Ungraded Writing to Deepen Subject Matter Learning led by
Anne Beaufort, Assoc. Director of the Writing Program.

To register and for detailed information please go to
www.celt.sunysb.edu and click on Activities Fall 2001.  CELT is
located in the Melville Library, room E1337

http://www.celt.sunysb.edu

Submitted by:              Rita Reagan-Redko/Prov

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

16. Join the UUP team in the Walk for Beauty

Your UUP Chapter is seeking faculty and professionals (and their



families) to join our team for the September 30 (Sunday) Walk for
Beauty held in the village of Stony Brook to benefit Breast
Cancer Research at Stony Brook University. Contact John Schmidt
at ext. 2-6570 or at John.Schmidt@sunysb.edu for more information
and to reserve a spot.

Submitted by:              Willa Smith/CAS

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

17. Access to HSC Library Electronic Resources

Beginning September 24, 2001, both on campus and off campus
access to all web-based licensed databases, electronic books, and
electronic journals offered by the Health Sciences Center Library
will require proper user authentication. Such policies are
required as the cost of access to electronic information
resources continues to increase at a rate that makes it essential
for the Health Sciences Center Library staff to know relative use
of these materials over time. Usage is one of the major factors
in the decision to retain or discontinue the license for each
resource. For more information, see http://www.hsclib.sunysb.edu/

http://www.hsclib.sunysb.edu/

Submitted by:              Andrew White/HSC

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/Announcements
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


